
HCRA Meeting Minutes July 12,2011 
  
Call to order at 6:00p.m. 
     Present:  Bette Secord, Pat Horton, Lana Gutnick, Ginny Lewis, Susan Clark, Edie Riedel, 
                    Mary Lou Braun, Van Lewis HRMD advisor 
     Guest:  Veda White, Errol Rowland 
  
No meeting minutes were available 
  
Treasurer's Report: 
     $1500.00 was spent on Heather Ridge Boards cocktail party 
  
New Business: 
     Guest Veda White presented information on her Neighborhood Watch.  She organized her community  
     at Summit Park and it has been very successful.  She stated that you must make it easy to do to get  
     people involved.  She gave out information and also suggested the use of e-mail to contact people in  
     the community. 
  
     Beverly Brown from Strawberry is heading up the Neighborhood Watch for the Metro District 
communities. 
  
Unfinished Business: 
     1.  Metro Matters (Van, Bette, Lana) 
          Lana continues to work on updating the mailing list.  The men and women's golf club and the 
annual 
          members of the golf club are now included. 
          Bette is writing a "Safety and Security" column 
          Van is working on a real estate website to help buyers and emphasize the uniqueness or our  
           community's.  Each community having it's own HOA and rules but together a Metro District.   
  
     2,  Social Functions (Edie, Susan, Ginny)  
          The annual Boards cocktail party was discussed.  Suggestions made to change the date nest year  
           to September and also change the time to 6-7:30 p.m. 
  
     3.  Friends of the Fairway (Pat) 
           There were only 5-6 entry's so it was decided not to have a contest.  The entry's will be featured in 
the Metro  
            Matters and receive a small gift. 
  
     4.  Golf Ball Damage 
          The Metro District and Golf Club need to be included in this discussion as HOA have different 
guidelines. 
  
Meeting Adjourned 


